
March 12, 3.36pm 

All staff email from Professor David G. Lloyd, Vice Chancellor and President 

Dear Colleagues 

You will have likely seen the announcement today of a global pandemic by the WHO relating to 
COVID-19.  

I want to reassure you that the University is continuing to manage the situation through a senior 
staff response group that has been meeting now for many weeks.    

We will continue to communicate promptly and regularly should specific activities of the 
University become impacted, or as new information comes to hand. 

I also wanted to make you aware that we have updated both the staff and student FAQs on 
the COVID-19 coronavirus information webpage. This webpage is also accessible via a link on 
the University’s main home page. I do encourage you to consult the information which is 
provided on this site. 

Staff members with any questions are asked to please contact your local People, Talent and 
Culture Business Partner or Rickie Kelly Senior Consultant, WHS. 

Students with questions can continue to contact seu@unisa.edu.au for assistance, advice and 
support.  Staff may also contact seu@unisa.edu.au if they have any questions or concerns 
regarding a student’s health or wellbeing. 

I want to once again thank all those who are working especially hard at the moment to support 
our students and the operations of the University, and to acknowledge the patience and spirit of 
collegiality being demonstrated across the University at this  time. 

 

https://www.unisa.edu.au/Media-Centre/Releases/2020/coronavirus-updates/
http://i.unisa.edu.au/staff/ptc/contacts-and-feedback/hr-support/business-partners/manager/
http://i.unisa.edu.au/staff/ptc/contacts-and-feedback/hr-support/business-partners/manager/
http://people.unisa.edu.au/Rickie.Kelly
mailto:seu@unisa.edu.au
mailto:seu@unisa.edu.au
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